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To Whom It May Concern,
I write to make suggestions regarding the boundaries for the divisions of Macnamara, Wills and Cooper.

I urge the committee to consider redrawing the Wills and Cooper boundaries so the southern portions of each
seat (south of Bell Street) become one seat, and the portions north of Bell street form another. The
neighbourhoods south and north of Bell street are very different demographically; the northside is much more
suburban and lower density, while the southern portion is the opposite. Both these portions have distinct
communities of interest and I believe redrawing them to reflect this would be beneficial for representing the
communities concerned.

I would also like to suggest redrawing Macnamara to absorb all of South Yarra, Prahran, and Windsor, while
removing “the Caulfields”, for similar reasons as my Wills and Cooper suggestions. South Yarra, Prahran and

Windsor have more in common demographically with the rest of Macnamara than the Caulfield suburbs do. I
believe it would better represent these demographically similar communities by grouping them together.

I urge the committee to give these suggestions consideration.

Regards.
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